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16th October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Birthday Bookworms  
 
It was over 10 years ago that we launched an exciting new way to celebrate children’s 
birthdays, called Birthday Bookworms. We share this in our reading assemblies with the 
children but thought we should share again with families. 
 
Instead of your child bringing sweets and cakes into school on their birthday, why not 
donate a brand new book to the school or class library? 
 
It could be their favourite storybook, or a book they find interesting.  This can be shared 
with classmates and boost resources in school at the same time.  Each week in the 
literacy assembly, all children celebrating a birthday will be congratulated.  Children 
donating books will have the opportunity to show their book and a special sticker with their 
name will be placed in the front of it. These books will be enjoyed for years to come; we 
have books still being enjoyed in our in our classrooms from children who are now in their 
20s! 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mrs D McAughey 
Headteacher. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


